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Hello, 

 

Please stop. This bill will not help Oregonians. The answer is to repeal SB941 that 

made illegal to store firearms with another person. I have previously provided this 

service to one of my friends, at his request, prior to the passage of SB941. When his 

issues were resolved, he collected his safely stored firearms. Now he is a CHL 

holder. The state of Oregon has been going downhill every year, less freedom, more 

bureaucracy and more people upset with the state legislature. Stop trying to pass 

laws to fix things that were broken by passing bad laws and repeal those laws 

causing the problems. The only answer is more freedom, not permission. More 

freedom builds more personal responsibility and then we can focus on helping the 

people that need it and deserve it and we can stop virtue signaling and actually help 

some people. 


